
Special meeting 

Wednesday, July 25, 2018 
 

Here is a list of some of the things we discussed today and action items. I do 
not remember all we discussed so please add or change as you remember. 

Thanks 
 

In the meeting today with Merri greenfield, Mary Rummell, Don Hogan and I, 
the following action items were discussed 

 

 Roswell may not publish the quarterly publication for the classes any 

more.   
 Set up an email distribution using Roswell Email for once or twice a 

quarter. This will send out the one-page class schedule. 
 Publish the class schedule and descriptions in the Rambler Publication 

when published 
 Mary R will distribute the quarter tri-fold to the Roswell area parks 

 Mary R will send Frank a list with emails of the Senior homes and 
churches that she has. It is hoped that we can send these facilities a 

copy of the tri-fold for distribution or publication in their facility 
 Merri will talk with the Roswell police, Lisa Holland, to see if they have 

any communication tools we can use. 
 I am to send Mary a copy of the last Roswell newspaper release on the 

RALC that was done a year or two ago 
 Merri and Mary to see if paying for the RALC classes can be done using 

the Roswell online system 

 Merri to see if we can use a table at City Hall to distribute the quarterly 
tri-fold at the Roswell Alive event 

 

 
Hope you have a Great Day 
Frank Padula 

 


